Steve Stewart

605 Royal Lane

Celina Ohio, 45822

(419) 733-1574
Steve.stewart@celinaschools.org

March 5, 2020

Celina City School District Board of Education
585 East Livingston Street

Celina, Ohio, 45822

Dear Dr.Schmiesing, and the Celina Board of Education

Attachment

7

| am writing this letter to request that my employment status return to 100% FTE. | am
informing you of my intentions per 16.03 of the Master Agreement. My building principal

agrees with this change.

In order for the Job Training program to move forward and improve, | feel this is

necessary.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Steve Stewart



